
Certification workshop in Moshi 

Fourteen ICDP facilitators from Manyara region completed ICDP training in the 

autumn of 2020 by attending the final training from 17th to 19th of September. Their 

trainers were Verynice Frederick and Egla Matechi. 

 

On photo: the 14 newly certified ICDP facilitators after receiving their certificates.  

All fourteen facilitators held eight ICDP meetings with their respective groups of 

parents/caregivers and they all attended the final training workshop. At the workshop, 

they shared about their different experiences of working with parents, including any 

encountered difficulties. Some common challenges were identified, such as low 

participation of men and the participant parents’ difficulties in reaching the place of 

the meetings due to long distances. 

Among other activities at the workshop, the sensitization principles were revised 

through role play. Some facilitators acted in role plays as parents and others as 

facilitators; it was an effective way of reviewing facilitators’ practical work. 

The facilitators reported that they had observed positive changes in the parents’ 

relationship with their children and they showed a lot of interest and commitment to 

take ICDP to more parents/caregivers in their respective communities and at their 

working place.  

Two new parent groups have already started to receive ICDP. 

 


